
Remote Learners 
Everything you need to know about 3th grade Math! 

(at least until the rules change again!) 

 

Welcome to third grade math!  I am happy that you and I will be spending the new school year 

together, even if from a distance.  This will be a busy, but fun year for all of us.  Expect to 

learn lots of new things, practice and improve on many of the skills you have already learned, 

become more responsible for the work you will need to do, and be able to feel a great deal of 

pride in your new accomplishments.  We know this is not likely to be a normal year and we will 

probably be learning in ways that are new for all of us.  I am confident, however, that if we are 

patient and work together, we will be successful in meeting our math goals. 

 
The expectation is that the students will be responsible for their learning.  Grades will be taken 

on remote learning activities.  Parents should not need to be involved any more than normal once 

the students learn the procedures and routines. 

 

Each student will be assigned a textbook to keep at home. I will collect the book in May. 

 

We will be using the Remind App for all parent communication.  There will be information coming 

with a code to join Remind. 

 

We will be using Google Classroom every day.  Students will need to login to our Google 

Classroom daily and complete the assigned tasks.   

 

Students need to check their school email account every day.  They will be notified by email 

when something new is posted in Google Classroom. 

Email:  firstname.lastname@mohawkstudent.org  

 

Students will have a folder labeled “Math” containing the handouts for the topic we are 

studying.  At the end of the topic, the handouts will be turned in for a grade.  All handouts and 

homework papers should be kept in the folder until it is time for them to be turned in at the 

end of the topic.   

mailto:firstname.lastname@mohawkstudent.org


I will be available online to assist students on Wednesday at 10:25. If you need help on another 

day, please send me an email and I will answer your questions or arrange to meet with you at 

that time on another day. 

 

Like last year, students will be required to complete iReady lessons for a grade.  The 

requirements are on a separate sheet, but can also be found on my web page.  Students should 

complete teacher assigned lessons first, followed by iReady assigned lessons. 

login.i-ready.com Username:  firstinitiallastinitiallunchcode Password:  lunch code 

(For example, John Appleseed would login in with Username:  JA12345  Password:  12345) 

 

I am looking forward to this school year and I feel confident that we will work together to 

make it amazing.  So much will be new for all of us, so it will be important that we work 

together, be patient and try our best.  Please don’t hesitate to contact me with any questions or 

concerns you may have.  I can be reached using the contact information below: 

Email:  erin.patrizi@mohawklocal.org  (this is probably the fastest way to get a response!) 

Phone:  419-927-2595 Ext. 1106 (leave a message and I will return your call; I will not be near   

   my phone most of the day so it may take a bit longer to get a response) 

Website:  www.mohawklocal.org (find my name under the elementary staff tab) 

 

Again, I welcome you!  I am excited about the new things that lie ahead of us and I hope you are 

also eager to begin the new school year.  Working together, it should be a good one! 

       

          Mrs. Patrizi 
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